
Cheriton Parish Council 

Extraordinary Meeting 

Tuesday 29th December 2020 6pm 

Present via TEAMS: Cllrs, Andy Collett (chair), Nicholas Scallan, Barry Frampton, Paul 

Warwick, David Pain, Sue Herdman, Doug Smith and Debra Cheetham 

No special announcements from the chair 

No disclosures of interest or request for dispensation 

1)  Proposal from Cllr Pain on behalf of the finance committee 

Resolution: The Parish Council is requested by the Finance Committee to approve the amended 

budget and Precept as in the Excel spread sheet document "Budget 2021-22 V2 22.12.20.xlsx" 

(attached to these minutes). 

Council discussed and agreed a budget at the December meeting which had been prepared on the 

basis of the figures available to the finance committee at that time.  Subsequently Winchester City 

Council issued the figures for the council tax base 2020 which were substantially different to that of 

2019 on which Version 1 of the budget was based.   

If council continues with Version 1 of the budget this would necessitate an increase in the precept of 

4%.  The revised budget ensures that the increase in the precept is limited to 2% which council have 

previously indicated is their preference.    

Revised budget proposed by Cllr Pain and seconded by Cllr Smith.  Agreed unanimously.   

Cllr Smith extended his thanks to Cllr Pain for his work on revising the budget.   

Meeting closed at 6.15pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


